
 

 

 
 

Dear Valued Guests 

 

Hong Kong Government will impose a ban on single-use plastic products with the first 

stage set to take effect on 22 April, 2024. Hotel is barred from providing customers with 

free disposable plastic items such as bottled water, shaving kit and shower cap. To take a 

further step, disposable plastic water bottles will be replaced with self-service water 

dispensers located near the elevator lobby. If necessary, please purchase the regulated 

products from vending machines at the hotel lobby. For more information about 

“Regulation of disposable plastic tableware and other plastic products”, please scan below 

QR code to read more.  

 

We appreciate your kind understanding, let’s love our planet more! Should you have any 

questions or require further assistance, please contact us at 3716 2888. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Management of Royal View Hotel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

尊貴的賓客: 

 

香港政府將於 2024 年 4 月 22 日實施第一階段管制即棄塑膠法例，禁止酒店免費供

應相關受管制物品，包括：樽裝水、刮鬍刀及浴帽。為支持環保，酒店已於電梯大

堂設置自助飲水機代替即棄膠樽裝水。如需要購買相關物品，歡迎親臨酒店大堂自

動販賣機購買。有關《管制即棄膠餐具和其他塑膠產品管制條例》詳情，請掃描以

下二維碼查詢。 

 

感謝大家支持，一起為這個美麗的地球盡一分力。如有查詢或需要任何協助，

請致電 3716 2888 與我們聯絡。   

 

 

 

帝景酒店管理層  謹啟 

 

 


